
Marine learning for Faculty of Agriculture students was held.

The marine learning was held on August 6 to 8 at Aji Marine Station Kagawa 

University. 

On this summer, it was held for the 3rd grade students in Faculty of Agriculture,

Environmental Science course, as usual. Especially this year, we were struggled to 

respond to the unusual summer heat, such as to add hydration time during learning.

In the practical learning, the students were divided into three groups,  they 

observed Yashima-Bay on survey ship "calanusⅢ”, and collected samples. After 

that, they observed phytoplankton in seawater by microscope, analyzed water 

quality, analyzed chemical  contained in bottom mud, and observed benthos that are 

living creatures on sea-bottom.

On the last day, they analyzed the obtained data, held a debate, and finished 

the marine learning.
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